
 

It is hard to believe that we’re already a month into 2023! It has been a fabulous return to 

our learning routines in January and we look forward to an amazing February.  

As we continue “paddling together” this school year, we will continue practicing healthy 

habits and keeping our school safe and clean.  

Additionally, I want you to know about some special work coming up with our VIU 

practicum nursing partners—they will be teaching students about a variety of subjects, 

including personal hygiene and wellness.  

As you receive your child’s progress report in February, please take the time to read it 

carefully, share important points with your child and celebrate their learning—if you have 

any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher. Please 

notify the school if you do not receive your child’s report card.    

      Ms. Stephanie Stephens, Principal 

School-Wide Dates to 

Remember: 

• Feb. 3—Pizza Forms 

Due 

• Feb. 6—Pro-D Day no 

school 

• Feb. 7—Pro-D Day no 

school 

• Feb. 10—Pizza Day 

• Feb. 10—Progress 
Reports Home via 

email in the pm 

• Feb. 13—PAC 

Meeting @ 5:30 pm 

• Feb. 14—Valentine’s 

Day 

• Feb. 17—Jump Rope 

for Heart 

• Feb. 20—Family Day 

no school  

• Feb. 22 Pink Shirt 

Day 

• Feb. 22—Bottle Drop 

Off 

• Mar. 11—26—Spring 

Break 

 

Principal: Ms. Stephanie Stephens 

Vice-Principal: Ms. Sue DeRosa 

Secretary: Mrs. Jody Lennox 

Phone 250-754-3231.  Fax 250-754-2336.  

Principal’s Message 

The Bayview Bulletin 

 

 

 

 

R.O.C.K.S.  

Recognition  

Thank you to Ms. Sue 

DeRosa, Vice-Principal. 

You are kind, caring, 

creative and a 

compassionate leader.  

 

February 

2023 

Feb 13-17  

Grade 7  Fundraiser 

Bayview Pink Shirt Day 

Spirit Wear 

Tables will be set up outside 

at the end of each day.  

More Info to Come 

PROGRESS REPORTS 

We want to remind parents and students that our Progress Reports are a snapshot of 

their learning and an opportunity to celebrate their growth so far this school year. 

Watch for the Progress Reports to come home, via email, on February 10th. 

Feb 13-17, Our school is excited to be participating 

in Jump Rope for Heart again this year! Thank you 

for putting kids’ heart and brain health first. Please 

see the link below for more information: 

https://secure-support.heartandstroke.ca/site/DocServer/
F21_Jump_Parent_Letter_Prize_School_EN.pdf?docID=2972  

To Donate:  

https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/19193 

 BOTTLE DROP-OFF 

Please mark your calendars for our Bayview Drop-Off Bottle 

Drive which will take place on Wednesday, February 22nd, 

2023. Bottles and cans can be dropped off at the front of the 

school between the hours of 8:30 am—12:00 pm. The proceeds 

of the bottle drive will go towards supporting our students in their 

sport programs and field trip costs throughout the year. Thank you! 

https://secure-support.heartandstroke.ca/site/DocServer/F21_Jump_Parent_Letter_Prize_School_EN.pdf?docID=2972
https://secure-support.heartandstroke.ca/site/DocServer/F21_Jump_Parent_Letter_Prize_School_EN.pdf?docID=2972
https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/19193

